
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      June 2018 

Campion School 2018 Sports Day 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to the rising temperatures, the decision has been made to split sports day across two days. 
Sports day will now be held during Wednesday 27/06/18 and Friday 29/06/18. This has been 
changed for health and safety reasons, primarily to reduce your Childs exposure to the sun and 
reduce the risk of heat stroke. 
 
The outline below is as follows:- 
Wednesday 27/06/18 

Time Schedule 

8.45- 9.45 Pupils arrive at school in PE kit and attend first lesson 

09.45- 10.45 Lesson 2 as usual 

10.45-11.05 Break (usual time) 

11.05 -12.05 Students to head to their form room to leave their belongings and 
valuables. Form tutor will dismiss them to activity 1.  12.05- 13.05 

13.05-13.45 Lunch time (usual time) 

13.45- 14.05 Tutor time (usual time) 

14.05- 15.05 Lesson 5 (as usual) 

  
Friday 29/06/18 

Time Schedule 

8.45 Pupils to register in their form room and be brought to activity 2 for 9am start. 
The session will continue during Lessons 1&2 

10.45-11.05 Break (usual time) 

11.05-13.05 Activity 3 & return to form.  

13.05-13.45 Lunch (usual time) 

13.45-14.05 Tutor time (usual time) 

14.05-15.05  Lesson 5 (as usual) 

 
 Students should be equipped as usual for the lessons they will be attending 
 Students should come to school dressed in their Campion school PE kit on both days. 
 All students are advised to bring a small bag, in which they carry sun cream, a hat, water, a long 

sleeve top and if they are particularly susceptible to sunburn, a pair of tracksuit bottoms.  It is 
absolutely vital that students take appropriate independent care to avoid over-exposure to 
the sun on the day. They will be reminded to apply sun cream throughout the day, to drink 
water at regular intervals and to cover up if they feel themselves starting to burn. 

 All valuables will be locked in their form rooms. No student should have anything valuable with 
them on the field, including mobile phones. These will be confiscated.  

 
Students have been made aware of these changes during form time but can you please remind them, 
and reiterate the expectations outlined in both this, and the previous letter.  We look forward to 
experiencing the opportunities which this series of events will bring.  Thank you for your help and 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J Marshall & Mrs C Wilcock 
Teachers of Physical Education 


